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Friday 31st March 2017
 
Phonics – We are becoming Super Readers which is lovely to see! We are beginning to recognise not only the set 2 sounds in the words but also set 3.
Keep up the good work!
 
Maths – We are still working on counting back from 20 as we need to be really secure with this skill. We have also been looking at doubling but this is something we will work on more after the Easter break.
 
Learning Focus—This week we have been thinking about Easter. We listened to a story and watched a short animated clip. We now know the real meaning of this special time of year, even though we do still associate it with chocolate eggs! We have also been thinking of new beginnings. Following an Interactive whiteboard activity of the life cycle of a hen we cut out pictures to demonstrate our understanding. We have also been making Easter cards (practising fine motor skills) and Easter Nests (exploring change in materials). On Friday afternoon we went to Mrs Thomas’ pond where we collected frogspawn. We put it into a large container and Mrs Thomas is going to look after it for us until after the holiday, we are really excited to watch the lifecycle of a frog!
 
Well done to Joseph who was chosen as ‘Pupil of the Week’. Joseph plays nicely in the areas and has been extremely enthusiastic with the subtraction activities.
 
Congratulations to Paige who was chosen as ‘Pupil of the Term’. Paige is an excellent role model. She sits beautifully on the carpet, listens well and tries her best in all 
areas of her learning—Well done Paige!
 
                                                Have a lovely Easter holiday
                                                              Mrs Foy, Miss Davies and Mrs Churton
 
 
 
                                                     
 



